

FAITH MATTERS

Friday, April 24, 2020

Weekly Newsletter for Faith Covenant Church of Manistee, Michigan

FCC FAMILY & FRIENDS STAY ENGAGED

Here are just some of the ministries that are still happening during the Stay at Home executive order:

- ⇒ MOPs continues to meet twice each month on Thursday mornings using Facebook Live.
- ⇒ Bible Study Fellowship women's groups meet on Wednesdays using Zoom.
- ⇒ Weekly sermons are delivered directly into e-mail boxes every weekend. A new section for children has been added, with videos of church members reading Scripture passages.
- ⇒ Youth workers provide regular weekly devotions via Instagram and game times for the Middle & High School Youth Groups.
- ⇒ The Leadership Team is in communication to discuss the impact of COVID-19 on our worship services & church activities. Some issues discussed recently are:
 - Compensation for Staff and Sunday messages during the Stay at Home order.
 - Impact of the Stay at Home order on church members & families.
 - Questions to be answered before re-opening the church.
- ⇒ The members of the PSC meet regularly via video chat to review applications and discuss the compatibility of applicants with our open pastoral position.

FCC FAMILY & FRIENDS STAY CONNECTED

Stories keep coming in to the office about ways our FCC family is helping each other out during this time of social distancing. People have been providing meals or picking up groceries & supplies for the elderly, others are performing random acts of kindness, several have been seen conducting drive-by wavings, & many of us are keeping in touch via phone calls, mailed cards, e-mails, texts, & video chats. If you are not in regular contact with someone, please call Kate or me immediately! We want you to know that there is still a connected church family here and we want YOU to be connected with us! There are resources available for helping to get groceries & supplies and for around-the-house repairs & maintenance. If you have an immediate need, please contact us at: 231.731.7173 or czofficefcc@gmail.com.

FCC FAMILY & FRIENDS KEEP GIVING

Thank you for continuing to support Faith Covenant Church through your tithes and offerings! Giving has increased via our On-Line Giving Portal and those who have started using it are continuing to use it...proof that it is a convenient and easy way to give. You can access the giving portal via the link provided on our website: https://www.faithcovmanistee.org/giving.

Or scan this QR code:

If you have questions about donating or need assistance with the giving portal, please contact Carolyn: 231.723.7173 or czofficefcc@gmail.com.

STAY SAFE. STAY WELL!

Faith Covenant Church of Manistee, Michigan 475 Eighth Street, Manistee, MI 49660 Phone: 231.723.7173 Website: www.faithcovmanistee.org